From: Federal Pilot President president@federalpilots.com
Subject: SWP Draft Reduction
Date: April 6, 2018 at 10:30 PM
To: ron.branch@louisianamaritime.org

Good Evening Captain Branch,
Please distribute at your convenience:

Due to the deteriorating conditions as shown on the latest ACOE surveys; The Federal Pilots are
recommending a maximum freshwater draft of 42’ until further notice.

This shall take effect at 1000 on 04/07/2018.

Greg Bush

President

The Federal Pilots of Louisiana
504-416-6727
president@federalpilots.com
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